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CLERK’S ALERT 
 
Indigenous People’s Day – October 10, 2022 

Indigenous People’s Day, a new King County holiday, falls on October 10, 2022 this 
year.  Many King County offices will be closed for the holiday. 

King County Superior Court will be open for business on October 10, 2022.  The 
Superior Court is a State entity; Indigenous People’s Day is not a State holiday, the day 
remains a “judicial day”, and the court is therefore legally required to remain open.  

Consequently, the Superior Court Clerk's Office will be open for business on October 
10, 2022 as well. 
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